Kenai Peninsula Borough
Finance Department — Delinquent Accounts

MEMORANDUM

TO: Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk

2/

77
THRU: Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director and Sean Kelley, Borough Attorney
FROM: Jennifer VanHoose, Property Tax & Collections Manager CD'\/
DATE: 05/05/2022

RE: Alaska Roadhouse Bar and Grill - Liquor License Renewal

The Finance Department has reviewed all relevant tax accounts related to the following
business and found the licensee to be in compliance.

License Location — Borough

License #838 — Liquor License, Beverage Dispensary
Alaska Roadhouse dba Alaska Roadhouse Bar and Grill
28289 Golddust Drive, Soldotna AK 99669 (premise)

Please be advised that the Finance Department recommend non-objection.

Please forward a copy of the assembly approval/objection letter for our records. Thank
you for your consideration in this matter.



